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Dear Kim, 

Tasman Council Draft Local Provisions Schedule 

Thank you for your letter dated 11 January 2021 regarding notification of the Draft Tasman Council Local 
Provisions Schedule. 

Private Forests Tasmania will be providing input through a consolidated Department of State Growth 
submission by the due date. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Penny Wells 
Chief Executive Officer 
 
 

21 January 2021 

 
Kim Hossack  
General Manager 
Tasman Council 
1713 Nubeena Road 
NUBEENA  TAS  7184 
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